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Research Development Meeting:

Through-Knee Amputation

19th January 2022, 14:00 - 16:00

The Research Development Meeting is open to all healthcare professionals, students, 
and trainees. To register, please send your contact details and current job and role to 

becky.carthy@bristol.ac.uk.

The Vascular Society Amputation Specialty Interest Group 
has recently completed the James Lind Alliance Priority 
Setting exercise, which identified the top research 
priorities in the field of amputation surgery in the UK.

Are you interested in 
Amputation Surgery 
research?

Our next step is to support and grow these research priorities into research projects.

We are hosting a virtual research event to discuss support of a research project in


through- knee amputation.

Please come along…

• If you are, or want to be, involved in amputation research

• If you have an interest in through-knee amputation
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